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Sent from my iPhone Good morning. I’'m writing as our family has owned old vehicles for years.. some 65 years old.
Sometimes you inherit one from a deceased family member, buy one or pull an old clunker out of the trees. You restore
and than you try to license it. Sometime you combine 2 old vehicles. You spend time and money, even get it inspected.
The steps to licensing are sometimes impossible.. so complicated that our local DMV just can’t do it. We have seen( in
our local newspaper) where individuals have been cited for this very issue. It’s time to make this licensing less
complicated. | thank you for your efforts to bring this to the legislature. Hopefully it will be met with success. Lois Raymo,
Bottineau, ND



